CLUBS

NEW ZEALAND INC

SUPPORTING YOUR MANAGER TO ATTEND THE 2025 CLUB MANAGERS GROUP TRAINING
AND DEVELOPMENT FORUM
22-24 July | Club Mount Maunganui

To: Club Presidents and Committees

Clubs New Zealand is proud to support the ongoing work of the Club Managers Group, which
plays a vital role in strengthening leadership and supporting managers across the club industry.
One of the key initiatives of this group is the Club Managers National Training and Development
Forum, a dedicated eventdesigned to equip club managers and aspiring managers with the tools,
knowledge, and connections they need to lead successful, forward-thinking clubs.

We strongly encourage all clubs to support their manager’s attendance at this year’s event,
taking place 22-24 July at Club Mount Maunganui.

Why this event is worth the investment:

o Professional Development: The program includes practical training focused on club
operations, industry updates and leadership skills, ensuring that managers stay informed
and inspired.

o Peer-to-Peer Learning: The Club Managers Group allows managers to raise questions
and collaborate with peers, building a supportive professional network that continues
well beyond the event.

o Networking and Retention: Engaged, supported managers are more likely to thrive in
their roles. Attending events like this reinforces their value within your club.

By investing in your manager’s development, you're also investing in the long-term success and
sustainability of your club. We hope you’ll support their attendance at this valuable event.

Kind Regards

Lucy Waterreus

Chief Executive Officer
Clubs New Zealand

P: 021628680

E: lucy@clubsnz.com
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